
Grace Weekly

content that readers should find
useful and informative. Apart
from the content, newsletters
must be able to attract readers
with its great layout and its
choice of fonts. Build an overall
look that the school community
can easily distinguish and set
apart from other print
publications.
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Mrs. Searcy and Mrs. Ashoff's 1st graders celebrate the 100th day of school!

Grace Academy

Last week marked the 100th day
of school and some of our 1st
graders have really aged since
August!
Re-enrollment is open - don't miss
the priority window!
An important Save-the-Date!
Enjoy pictures from 100 day, 2nd
grade Boxcar dioramas, and the
4th grade Black Plague!

Upcoming Events

February 28
Priority Re-enrollment Ends



March 19-27
Spring Break



April 14

Grace Academy High School
Informational Meeting






2022-2023 Enrollment Open

News Around Campus

Enrollment is now open for returning students! To access your
child’s re-enrollment packet, login to your FACTS Family Portal
account and click on Apply/Enroll on the left sidebar menu.
From here, parents can not only re-enroll their current student for
next year but also begin the application process for any children
in their family transitioning to Grace Academy or starting
kindergarten. Priority re-enrollment ends February 28th.
After the 28th, the re-enrollment fee will increase to
$150/family.

Drop Off Reminders
Please note that students may begin entering the building at
7:35am. If you arrive prior to 7:35am, please do not pull up under
the portico, but instead wait at the top of the incline by the
entrance to the faculty and staff parking lot until drop-off time.
This will allow teachers to pull up to the front door and unload
their classroom materials that they take back and forth from
home. Thank you for your help in this matter.

Grace Academy High School
Save the date of Thursday, April 14th during Middle School
Chapel from 8:00am-8:45am for a special information session for
current 6th and 7th grade parents about plans for the Grace
Academy High School beginning the Fall of 2023. Join us to learn
more about the planning process and curriculum! Parents of all
grades are welcome to attend also.

100th Day Fun

Fourth Grade Black Plague 

Second Grade Boxcar Dioramas
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